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In this podcast, Kevin Bland and Karen Tynan
discuss U.S. Department of Labor (DOL) data
and statistics on workplace safety issues and
reflect on how statistics and trends can help
employers across different industries make
business decisions.

Kevin, who is a shareholder in Ogletree’s Orange County office, and
Karen, the West Coast chair of the firm’s Workplace Safety and Health
Practice Group, also discuss how employers can use DOL information on
everything from inspection records and accident abstract records to
records of no violation and strategic code records to make more informed
decisions for their safety programs.
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